Office of School Board Attorney
JulieAnn Rico, Board Attorney

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION OF REPORT ON THE COMPLETED UPDATE OF

THE SCHOOL BOARD ATTORNEY'S OFFICE WEBSITE

COMMITTEE: INNOVATION, EFFICIENCY & GOVERNMENTAL RELATIONS

At its April 18, 2007, meeting, the School Board approved Agenda Item H-18 presented by Ms. Perla Tabares Hantman, Board member. Item H-18 required that the Board Attorney update the website on the District's portal and to present the updated site to the Board at the August 1, 2007 Board meeting. In accordance with the Board's direction, and in completion of one of the School Board Attorney's initiatives for fiscal year 2007, the School Board Attorney is pleased to present its report indicating the changes to the Attorney's Office website. A copy of this report will be provided to the Board under separate cover and will be placed on file in the Citizen Information Center and the office of the Recording Secretary.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida receive the report on the School Board Attorney's Office updated website.